
16/08/2021 

MISS Jennifer Jeffress 
594 Pittwater Rd ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 
jenny_jeffress@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1124 - 592 Pittwater Road NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

Thank you, I appreciate the opportunity to submit feedback re DA 2021/1124 - the proposed 
development and unauthorised work at 592 Pittwater Rd North Manly. 

The new small house in the backyard has a negative impact on at least three neighbouring 
homes. The small house has been used as a habitat. 

The new front fence is a safety hazard. It would be very difficult to see pedestrians and cyclists 
on the council cycle/foot path when driving out the driveway. 
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